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Mr. Edwards,

My name is Rodney McCloy. | live and own property at 22 Slater Creek
Lane, Ranchester, Wyoming. My property is within the half mile boundary
of the proposed Brook Mine.

| am writing to voice my concern over the blasting operations that may occur
in this area. | am requesting a pre-blast survey of my domestic water well
and a survey of the foundation of my home at 22 Slater Creek Lane.

| am also requesting an informal hearing in order to get answers for any
further questions on the Brook Mine. Your consideration in this matter would
be greatly appreciated.

Sincerely,
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Rod McCloy

22 Slater Creek Lane
Ranchester, Wyoming 82839

CC: Matt Van Wormer, DEQ Attorney General
Todd Parfitt, Director, DEQ
Jill Morrison, PRBRC
Sheridan County Commissioners



